
 

 

Issue 4: March 2022 
 

Welcome to the fourth issue of the BCPS reading newsletter and our World Book Day special! On Thursday 3rd of March, the 
whole school came together to celebrate reading in lots of fun ways. Our staff and children dressed as their favourite book  
character, each class was read to by a different teacher (Miss Higgs from F2 went all the way to Year 6!) and we had two special 
assemblies. Read on to see just how much fun we had celebrating; you’ll also find our usual reading updates and game! 

Accelerated Reader is a great way for us and 
the children to monitor their reading progress. 
This includes their word reading, answering   
questions and understanding a text. It’s really 
important that children are given the               
opportunity to read aloud at school and at home. 
We appreciate your support with this!  

Before the February half term, our  ‘Reader of 
the half term’ was Nicole in 6MS, who won a 
book, signed by a famous author! We can’t wait 
to see who is going to win at the end of this 
half term but remember, your name needs to be 
in the raffle box to win, so keep on reading and 
quizzing! 

 

It’s the return of the Book 
Bus! Before COVID, Leicester 
Libraries’ Book Bus was on our 
playground every Thursday 
after school. Well, now it’s 
back! The Book Bus will be on 
our playground, near the 
Wellinger Way gates, every 
Thursday after school. The 
bus will arrive at 3pm and 
leave at 3:25pm. Parents and 
children are given the chance to look at and borrow some amazing 
books! We’re not sure what date the Book Bus will be back on our    
playground but we will send out more information as soon as we know. 

Don’t forget to visit our virtual school library 
from home! You’ll find it on the https://
braunstone.leicester.sch.uk/ homepage. 

https://braunstone.leicester.sch.uk/
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“Reading is dreaming 
with open eyes.” 

“Once you learn to read, you’ll 
be forever free.” 



 

 

“The journey 
of a lifetime 

starts with the 
turning of a 

page.” 

“A book 
is a gift 
you can 

open 
again 
and 

again…” 



 

 



 

 



 


